
HB 1523 -- Uterine Fibroids 

Sponsor:  Hoskins (80)

Subject to appropriations, this bill requires the Department of
Health and Senior Services to develop and disseminate information
to the public and health care providers regarding the incidence
and prevalence of uterine fibroids, the elevated risk for
minority women, and the availability of treatment options.


